
TE KOPURU SCHOOL
Term 2, Week 2
10th May 2024

Contact Details:
Norton Street
PO Box 20
Te Kopuru
Ph/Fax (09) 439 1802

Ngā mihi mahana atu ki ngā Mātua katoa 
Warmest greetings to all Parents/Caregivers

Dear Parents and Whānau, 

 We have the following upcoming Events for Week 3
Pink Shirt Day is on Friday, May 17th. However, we will be having activities all week to
promote the display of our school values: Tika, Pono, and Aroha.
We will be learning about bullying and discouraging behaviours that are inappropriate for
school. 

Throughout the week, we will run colouring and anti-bullying poster competitions.

During lunchtime on Tuesday, we will play ki-o-rahi.

Wednesday, teams from each class will enter a cupcake decorating competition. (Teachers
will select a team of three from their class.)

At lunchtime on Thursday, we will be running trust games.

Finally, on Friday, we are going to have a dress-up day. Students are encouraged to wear as
much pink as they can. The PTA will provide prizes for the best dressed in each class.

We are looking forward to a great week.
Ahurei and Riki
(Head Leaders)
 

Principal:  Miss Lisa Greville
Email:  Office@tekopuruschool.nz
Website: www.tekopuru.school.nz
Facebook:  Te Kopuru School
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Fun with the Science Box


